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30th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
As we enter the final weeks of the school year, we would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for using our canteen service throughout the school year. 
 
As we do every year, we will be removing the overdraft facility on the canteen cards 
for the final four weeks of the school year as we cannot carry overdrawn balances on 
the cards over the summer months.  We ask that you please ensure all cards are in a 
positive or zero balance at the end of the school year. 
 
 
Any positive balances on the cards will be safe and ready to use at the start of the new 
school year.  If your child is not returning to school in the new school year, please note 
any balance left on their card can be transferred to a sibling’s card or balances can be 
refunded to the last debit/credit card used to top it up.  If you would like to avail of 
either of these options once the school year is over please email cashless@getfresh,ie 
with your details and we can arrange this. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
John Quinn 
Director 
 
 

 


